
Good morning Gateway Guardians, here’s our news for Wednesday, Oct. 10th. 

Do you like to read? Do you love pre-ordering the latest books? We need you! Announcing the 

Gateway Reads Committee. We are looking for 8th grade students who would like to be on a 

committee to read and select books for next year’s Gateway Reads list.  Stop by the library to 

pick up an application and learn more! Applications are due Friday.  

The Yearbook Club is pleased to announce that this year’s theme is BEHIND THE SCENES. Now 

that the theme has been decided, it’s time for you to create a cover for the yearbook.  The 

cover contest entry forms are on the wall by the main office.  Have your cover to Mrs. Stoskopf 

(room 219) no later than Tuesday, October 23rd.  Good luck! 

In Fundraising news!!  Yes, the fundraising packets were due yesterday, but remember….we 

have extended it UNTIL FRIDAY!  That is right.  You have until the end of the week to sell more 

both in person and online.  We are close to our goal- so sell…sell…sell. 

Don’t forget that the first day the student store will be open is this Friday at lunch.  

And remember guardians…wear pink this Friday to support breast cancer awareness, education 

and research. 

Here’s Mrs. Almquist… 

 


